PUC

The PUC is a reminder letter dt.05/07/2016 and
18/07/2016 from under Secretary to the Govt. of India,
Ministry of Home Affairs/Grih Mantralaya, New Delhi, on the
subject Annual reports regarding representation of SCs, STs &
OBCs in the Central Government Services as on 01/01/2016
(i. e for the year 2015) (Report - I & II) and Status of
recruitment of Other Backward Classes (OBCs) in Central
Government Ministries/Departments and their attached and
subordinate offices as on 2011 to 2015 (S years).

[f approved we may submit a consolidated report.
Accordingly a DFA with report submitted for approval, pl
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